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February 24, 2022 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DG 21-104 Northern Utilities, Inc. – Revised Exhibit RAJT-1 and Schedule 

RAJT-10 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
During the course of discovery in the above-referenced matter, Northern Utilities, Inc. 
discovered errors in the following documents: Exhibit RAJT-1, Direct Testimony of 
Ronald J. Amen and John D. Taylor, Table 2 (Page 35 of 45, Bates Page 000978), and 
Schedule RAJT-10 (Bates Pages 001023-001027). Specifically, the Company determined 
that the unit cost of minimum sized-mains was inadvertently omitted from the Marginal 
Cost Study. Please note, the revised data does not impact the Company’s proposed rates 
or any other proposal.  
 
The Company now encloses for filing in this matter Revised Exhibit RAJT-1 page 35 
(Bates Page 000978) and Revised Schedule RAJT-10 (Bates Pages 001023-001027), 
which correct the errors.  In addition, the Company is providing the Excel workpapers 
which support Schedule RAJT-10, as these workpapers were previously provided in 
response to Data Request DOE 4-2. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
 

cc: Service List  


